
 

 

 

 

Community Learning Services LiveArgyll Update 

 

After the Festive break Community Learning Services activities have resumed  and in 

addition to existing activities ongoing there are new initiatives underway and up and 

coming. 

 There has been a change in remits Maureen Evans is the Lead Worker for youth Work and 
Scott Douglas is the Lead Worker for Adult Learning. 

For further information on what activities are currently running and what is in the pipeline 

please contact Maureen and Scott directly. 

MSYPs are running consultations events across Argyll with young people around their right 

to vote and how to vote.  During this event they will also be supporting the Community 

Planning Partnership in promoting and encouraging more Young People to complete the 
recent Improving Lives in Argyll Survey if they haven’t already done so.  

Adult Learning  

Due to the success of  the taster sessions  in October 2022 further  taster sessions were held 

in December offering some short taster sessions in different craft activities for example 

Quilling, Collaging and Boccia  and was promoted and  advertised through local 

organisations (e.g. Hope Kitchen, Wellbeing Hub) as well as on social media 

New Appointment of LiveArgyll Community Learning Services Youth Team Leader: Wendy 

Reid has been appointed as the Youth Services Team Leader and will start in her new role in 

February 2023. Wendy will start to introduce herself to Partners, Organisations when she 

starts and we would like to welcome her on-board.   

 

   

 

 


